The following committee members were present: Staff Present:

Dr. Richard Bennett Tanja Battle, Executive Director
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Open Session _

The Injectable Pharmacologics Committee of the Georgia Board of Dentistry met on Friday,
October 19, 2012. The meeting was called into open session at 3:06 p.m.

Registry Applications
The Committee recommended the following applications be approved:
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The Committee recommended the following application be denied due to not taking the approved
course:

D.M.

Course Discussion

The Committee discussed the CE provider application that had been submitted for Dentaspa. The
Committee recommended denying this course as it does not provide the appropriate number of
hours as required by board rule.

The Committee also discussed a CE provider application submitted by Drs. Maloney & Rudderman.
The Committee recommended denying this course as it does not provide the appropriate number of
hours required by board rule. In addition, there is no course objective; the course outline does not
state whether or not participants work on live patients; the program does not have dental/medical
CE credit agency such as ADA, AGD, etc.

Correspondence from Dr. Warren Roberts

The Committee discussed an email sent by Dr. Warren Roberts. The Committee directed staff to
respond to Dr. Roberts by referring him to Board Rule 150-14-.04 and the Guidelines for
Regulation of the Administration of Injectable Pharmacologics.

There being no further business to come before the committee, the meeting was adjourned at 3:18
p.m.
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